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The Pasadena Coin Club meets every Second and Forth Monday of the month at Golden Corral 
Restaurant. 
 
The address is 4021 Spencer Highway, Pasadena, Texas. 
 
Members start arriving at 6:00 p.m. The meeting starts at 7:00 p.m. 
 
The Auction begins at the conclusion of the meeting. Viewing of Auction Lots is before the club 
meeting and at the ten-minute intermission. 
 
Members and Guest are encouraged: but not required to purchase meals at Golden Corral. The 
management allows the Pasadena Coin Club to meet in their meeting room for a very nominal 
fee. So whenever possible please take the time to dine at Golden Corral. 
 
 

PCC OFFICERS 
 
President    Billy Howard                                     Vice-President   Patrick Lynch 
Treasurer    Ken Benson                                       Secretary    Elizabeth Howard 
 
 

MEMBERSHIP 
 
To become a member of the Pasadena Coin Club: fill out a membership application, including a 
sponsor’s name, submit the proper dues, and your application will be voted on at the next regular 
meeting. 
 
Annual Dues: 
Junior Members…………………..$6.00             Regular Membership………$10.00 
Couples…………………………..$15.00            Family Membership………..$20.00 
 



MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE DUE ON OR BEFORE THE SECOND MEETING IN 
JANUARY 

                              
According to the Pasadena Coin Club Constitution and Bylaws “Dues shall be payable at or 
before the second meeting each January, after which time dues become delinquent”. 
 
Also stated in the Bylaws “No member shall be allowed to vote on any issue after the regular 
January meeting if dues for the current year have not been paid.  Any regular or 
Junior member in arrears more than three months shall be automatically dropped from the 
roster and the mailing list.” 
 
You may pay your dues by mail.  The correct mailing address to send your dues is: 
 
PASADENA COIN CLUB 
P. O. BOX 58155 
HOUSTON, TX   77258 
 

NEWSLETTER 
 

You can find the newsletter on line at www.pasadenacoinclub.org. The newsletter will only be 
mailed to you for the months of January, March, May, July, September, and November. 
 

EDUCATIONAL PRESENTATIONS 
 

The Pasadena Coin Club encourages members and guest to give numismatic, educational 
presentations. If you would like to give a presentation or know someone who might like to give a 
presentation please contact one of the coin club officers.  Notice we still have plenty of empty 
slots. 
 
MEETING SCHEDULE 2006 
03/12/07                                                                                    03/26/07 
04/09/07 Officer Installation Banquet & Bingo                       04/23/07 
 

 
AUCTIONS 

 
After each meeting club members place coins up for auction.  We encourage our guest to stay for 
the auction.  You do not need to be a member to bid on auction lots. 
 
Rules: 
*There is a 10-lot maximum (per member) 
*You must be a member of the Pasadena coin club in order to put lots up for sale.  
*There is no charge to members for entering lots. 
*A $1.00 minimum bid shall prevail. 
*Lots shall be affixed to a 3”X5” card with the following information: 
Description and grade of the lot: Lot number; Minimum bid & Owners Name. 
*Lots shall be listed on the proper form for such listing. (The treasurer or secretary will provide a 
copy for you.) 
 

 



HAS YOUR ADDRESS CHANGED? 
 
         Please make sure that if your mailing address has changed to please give us your correct 
address in writing.  We want to make sure you get your newsletter in the mail. 
 

PASADENA COIN CLUB COINS FOR A’S PROGRAM 
 

The club sponsors a program called “Pasadena Coin Club for A’s program.”  The intent is to 
reward the junior members with coins for each “A” they get on their report cards. This 
encourages and fosters further numismatic interest amongst the junior member. 
Donations to this program are always appreciated. 
 

RAFFLE TICKETS 
 

      Just a friendly reminder that when you sign in at meeting time, you can purchase raffle tickets 
for door prizes. The tickets are really inexpensive and there are some really good items to choose 
from.  Red tickets are 2 for $1 and Yellow tickets are 3 for $1. Remember the proceeds from the 
ticket sales go toward buying more door prizes.  We need more ticket sales to insure that this part 
of the program does not disappear 
 

LETTERS TO THE EDITOR 
 

To all members of the Pasadena Coin Club.  If you would like to voice an editorial opinion 
about coin collecting; please submit your written text to: Elizabeth Howard P.O. Box 983 Manvel, 
TX 77578-0983. 

Your letter must be dated and signed and of course it must be in good taste.  Any letters 
received that are not signed and that do not have a return address will be discarded. 

The letter will be put into the next newsletter following receipt of your submission.  
Please keep your subject matter pertaining to coin collecting 

 
 

AREA COIN SHOWS  
 
FORT WORTH COIN CLUB SPRING COIN SHOW  
SATURDAY MARCH 10th 9am - 5pm SUNDAY MARCH 11th 9am - 3pm 
LOCKHEED RECREATION CENTER 
3400 South Bryant Irvin Road  Fort Worth, Texas  
(2.6 miles south of I-30, 1.3 miles north of I-20/ I-820)  
$3 ADMISSION EARLY BIRD ADMISSION $25 
FREE PARKING   DOOR PRIZES    FREE APPRAISALS 
 
 

 
 

DUES ARE NOW PAST DUE 
 

Membership dues for 2007 are now Past due. Please pay your dues as promptly as possible.  
This maybe your last newsletter if you have not paid your dues. Please mail in your dues 
so you can continue to receive the news letter.                                                              

 



STATE QUARTER PROGRAM –WASHINGTON 
 

 

                                        Washington 

The second commemorative quarter-dollar 
coin released in 2007 honors Washington, and is 
the 42nd coin in the United States Mint's 50 State 
Quarters® Program. Washington, nicknamed the 
"Evergreen State," was admitted into the Union on 
November 11, 1889, becoming our Nation's 42nd 
state. The reverse of Washington's quarter features 
a king salmon breaching the water in front of 
majestic Mount Rainier. The coin bears the 
inscriptions "The Evergreen State," "Washington" 
and "1889."  

Mount Rainier is an active volcano encased in more than 35 square miles of snow and 
glacial ice. It is the symbolic bridge between the eastern and western parts of the State. 
The salmon is another important symbol of Washington. It is a traditional image of 
Pacific Northwest culture, and this fish has provided nourishment for the native peoples 
of the Pacific Northwest. Newsman and real estate pioneer C.T. Conover nicknamed 
Washington the "Evergreen State" because of its many lush evergreen forests.  

In April 2005, Governor Chris Gregoire established the Washington State Quarter 
Advisory Commission to help guide the quarter selection process. The Commission 
requested that residents submit design narratives representing various Washington 
themes. The Commission received more than 1,500 suggestions and chose five 
narratives to pass on to the United States Mint. United States Mint sculptor-engravers 
and artists in the United States Mint's Artistic Infusion Program created the 
corresponding design images. The residents of Washington participated in a statewide 
vote in April 2006, in which more than 130,000 votes were cast. On May 4, 2006, 
Governor Gregoire announced Washington's recommendation at Centennial Elementary 
School in Olympia, Washington. Governor Gregoire's recommendation, a king salmon 
breaching the water in front of Mount Rainier, received the majority of votes cast in the 
statewide poll.  

The Department of the Treasury approved the design on June 22, 2006. The two other 
designs considered during the statewide vote were a design depicting a salmon, Mount 
Rainier and an apple within an outline of Washington State, and a Northwest Native 
American-stylized orca   

Source – United States Mint.  

 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

WISH LIST 
 
Is there an item you would like to find for your collection but have not found it yet or seen it in a club 
auction? Here is your chance to find out if another club member could help.  The club is starting a wish list. 
This list will be published in the club newsletter and will be on line for everyone to check out. We hope this 
list will help make our auctions better. If you have a need for the wish list contact Elizabeth Howard. 
 
 
 
 
 

WISH LIST 
 
 

DATE/   
MINT MARK                 

DENOMINATION DESCRIPTION GRADE PRICE  
RANGE                                   

QTY 

      
      

  Train meal tickets or token for enlisted men or officers from WWII 
      

1829 Cent Large Cent VG +/- 20+/- 1 
1830 Cent Large Cent VG +/- 20+/- 1 
1832 Cent Large Cent VG +/- 20+/- 1 
1833 Cent Large Cent VG +/- 20+/- 1 
1834 Cent Large Cent VG +/- 20+/- 1 
1835 Cent Large Cent VG +/- 20+/- 1 
1836 Cent Large Cent VG +/- 20+/- 1 
1839 Cent Large Cent VG +/- 20+/- 1 
1843 Cent Large Cent VG +/- 20+/- 1 
1587 Cent Large Cent VG +/- 75-100 1 
1941-S Nickel w/ some luster AU 1-1.50 1 
P mint mark  state quarters    
 
 
 

MINUTES 
 
February 12, 2007 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7 pm. 
The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.  
The treasures report was read and approved. 
 
There were 36 members and 4 junior members present. 
 
Old business: 
Applications for the ANA scholarship were read. A motion was made that the deadline for the applications 
be extended to February 26, 2007. It was second and passed, 



A report for officers for the coming year was submitted: 
President – Billy H. 
Vice- President- Ginger B. 
Treasure- Ken B. 
Secretary- Jay H. 
As stated in the By-laws voting will be March 12th at that time nominations from the floor will be taken.  
 
New business: 
A Motion was made and second that a new speaker would be purchased for club use. It was approved. 
 
DOOR PRIZE (BLUE) Billy H, 
DINNER TICKET Ed A, 
CASH PRIZE (YELLOW) Felix D, 
RAFFLE TICKETS (RED) Patrick L,(3), Thurman F,, Billy H,, Jean P,, Chris D,, Tom C,(3), Gene McP, 
                                            
 
Member present cash prize was won by Fay F.  
 
Junior member raffle prizes were passed out. 
 
Elizabeth Howard                                                                             Auction Lots – 107 
   Secretary                                                                                       Dinners - 24 
 
February 26, 2007 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7 p.m.  The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved. The 
Treasures report was read and approved.   
 
Old business: 
A contract has been signed for the Coin show in November. The show will be November 23-25, 2007. 
Patrick L. won the Scholarship for the ANA Summer Seminar. 
 
New Business: 
Virgil L K. submitted an application for membership and was accepted.  Nominations for The ANA board 
of governors were received in the mail. A motion was made that the officers review the nominations and 
endorse the most qualified person. It was second and approved. 
 
DOOR PRIZE (BLUE) John C. 
DINNER TICKET Jean C. P. 
CASH PRIZE (ORANGE) Virgil K. . 
RAFFLE TICKETS(RED) Gary D., Don W., Brittany G., Homer B., Brenda D., Tom C.(3), Patrick L., Bill 
W., and David A.. 
 
Member present cash prize was not won. Rich C. was not present.  
 
Junior member raffle prizes were passed out. 
 
Elizabeth Howard                                                                  Auction Lots- 143 
    Secretary                                                                            Dinners - 16 
 


